
CHURCH COUNCIL SUMMARY Feb 2015
A Church Council Meeting was held on Wednesday 18th February 2015
The following items were considered:

· Trinity will be leading the Early Easter Service at Hillsborough
Park on Sunday April 5th at 7am.

· The Lisburn and Dromore Methodist Church Circuit will be
‘showcasing’/ publicising Methodism    at Balmoral show this year
(who we are, what we do, etc.) Dates: 13th – 15th May 2015.

· The TOM team were commended for their commitment and
enthusiasm for the week of mission. They will be back with us from
1st – 5th June for the Summer Bible Club.

· Congratulations to the Fund Raising team who raised £3334 last
year.

· There are on-going difficulties with some of the sound equipment.
Work is being done to improve the system in the near future.

· Trinity 21 Celebration Meal - Friday 24th April 2015. More details
later.

· Thanks to Joanne  (Church Treasurer) who ‘balances the books’.
Her contribution to this is immeasurable and greatly appreciated.

· Thanks to all the treasurers of church organisations who produced
their accounts efficiently    and punctually.  Thanks also to all the
‘Counting Teams’.

· The Church Signage which was damaged in the recent storms is to
be repaired / replaced.
Light sensors have been installed in the toilets.

A new Photocopier has been installed.
Thanks were expressed to Reuben and Jack for their on-going
commitment to the maintenance of the church.

·  It is hoped a Plasma Screen for the Youth Room will be installed
before Easter.

· £100 will be donated to the Circuit for the Nepal / Kopila Project.
· All organisations are to be asked to submit dates for planned

events during the year 2015 / 16. These should be given to Rev
David Turtle.
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